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Dear Senate Committee on Veterans, Emergency Management, Federal and World 

Affairs: 

 

I am writing in support of Senate Bill 1548 to maintain Pacific Standard Time 

throughout the state of Oregon for 12 months of the calendar year. The need to 

change time by one-hour is an outdated way of living in the world and maintaining 

Pacific Standard Time will help people get the proper amount of rest to function well 

in their lives.  

 

In addition, as a member of the Eugene Astronomical Society, not having to wait up 

later during the summer months will allow us to gather for our hobby of star viewing.  

 

Thank you for your time.  

 

Best Regards,  

Sean Sharp 


